DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, JAMMU SESSION 2018-19

REVISION SHEET CYCLE TEST- II

CLASS-4TH SUBJECT-ENGLISH

TOPICS:-L-6 A Broken promise, Poem - My frog recycles his trash, L-7 Mother Teresa Workbook-L 6-7, Literature Reader- story-The king who had two Hornsdi, Novel – L-4 The Enchanted horse. Grammar:- Punctuations, Tenses(simple), kinds of pronouns, kinds of Adjectives ,Paragraph writing.

Q.1 Read the passage and answer the following questions:-

Animals are an important part of the eco-system of the Earth. There are some animals that are no longer seen on the Earth today. They are called extinct animals. Dinosaurs and dodos are the extinct animals .The tiger is an endangered animal. It is hunted for its skin and bones. A hundred years ago there were more than over one lakh tigers in the world, but today there are just around 5000 left. The government protects the tigers in the national parks, reserves and wildlife sanctuaries. Here tigers can roam around freely and hunt for food. Project tiger was launched in India in 1972. 27 tiger reserves come under this project. It aims to protect the tiger population in India. The Jim Corbett National Park in Uttarakhand was the first protected area for tigers in India. It was set up in 1935.

Human activities threaten the survival of many animals. Hunting and poaching are serious threats to wild animals. Both of these activities are illegal .We should help to increase awareness about animal cruelty.

۱.	Choose the most appropriate option:-		
i)	Project tiger was launched in India in the year		
	a) 1965	b) 1972	c) 1927
ii)	Animals that are no longer seen on the Earth are called		
	a) extinct animals	b) wild animals	c) domestic animals
iii)	The tiger is an	animal	
	a) endangered	b) extinct	c) abundant
	State true or false:-		

- В.
 - Dinosaurs and dodos are the extinct animals. i)
 - ii) A hundred years ago there were over one thousand tigers in the world.

Answer the following questions:-C.

- i) What are the two serious threats to wild animals?
- ii) What is the tiger hunted for ?
- iii) Where does the government protect the tigers?

Q2. Answer the following question:-

- 1. What did Mother Teresa and the nuns do to help the orphans?
- 2. How did the courtiers praise the king? Why?
- 3. How did Bubban Hajjam cover up the king's new body part?
- 4. What was magical about the horse brought up by the poor Indian?

Q3. Read the passage carefully and answer the question given at the end:-

From the time she was a little girl, Gonxha wanted to help the poor. She heard stories of people who helped others. She decided to become a missionary when she was 12. She joined the Sisters of Loreto as a nun when she was 18 and took the name Mary Teresa. After her training in Ireland, she was sent to teach at St Mary's, a private girls' school in Calcutta. She spent many happy years there, and for several years she served as the headmistress of the school. She loved her students, and they loved her. Everyone called her Mother Teresa.

- a) When did she decide to become a missionary?
- b) Why was Mary Teresa sent to Calcutta?
- c) State true or false:-

From the time she was a little girl, Gonxha wanted to become a rich lady.

Q4. Match the words with their meaning:-

A B

i. nun rural area

ii. countryside a woman who dedicates her life to religious observance

Frame sentences with the words given in column A.

Q5. Who said to whom:-

"Oh! So you are the son of my former Commander-in Chief. You're going to be punished for it."

Q6. Choose the correct option:-

- 1. The lion sent by the king of Sinhal was made of
 - (a) glass
- (b) wood
- (c) wax
- 2. Mother Teresa's acceptance speech at the Nobel Prize ceremony shows her
 - (a) pride
- (b) humility
- (c) generosity

Q7. Identify the adjectives and mention their kinds:-

- i. Rahul is a hardworking boy.
- ii. Put a little sugar in the tea.
- iii. About five thousand people have participated in the marathon.
- iv. Which bicycle is yours?
- v. That boy was making noise in the class.
- vi. Your handwriting is better than mine.

Q8. Identify the pronouns and mention their kinds :-

- i. You are such a soft spoken person.
- ii. The house is ours.
- iii. That is my uncle's bungalow.
- iv. I completed the work myself.
- v. Whom do you want to meet?
- vi. He himself gave us this news.

Q9. Punctuate the following sentences and also use capital letters wherever necessary:-

I. a.r.rahman is a music producer

- some of the asian countries are india pakistan bangladesh nepal bhutan etc. ii. alas his grandfather expired last night. iii. how delicious the cake is iv. what is the venue of our picnic ٧. Q10.a) Fill in the blanks with correct form of the verbs given in the brackets:-The Earth _____ around the sun. (revolve) i. ii. I up early in the morning. (wake) The gardener_____ the plants. (water) iii. The wind gently. (blow) iv. b) Rewrite the following sentences as directed :-She writes a story. (Simple Past Tense) i. ii. Mother washed my clothes. (Simple Future Tense)
- Q11. Write a paragraph in about 70-80 words describing, "How did you celebrate your previous birthday"

We shall play a cricket match in the ground. (Simple Present Tense)

iii.

HELP BOX:- special day, birthday, grand party, friends, relatives, guests, delicious food favourite cake, dance and music, received gifts, return gifts, enjoyed.